
Hello everyone, 

I want to start this week by thanking Sarah Franke and the PTA for organising the Summer Fair this week. It 

is a lot of work and involves bringing together so many elements. I also want to thank Emily for all of her 

support in getting everything ready. Many of you already know that Sarah and Emily are leaving us at the 

end of the term. We will still see Sarah as she has taken a role with Trinity managing their Cultural Alliance 

project. This is an exciting role working with several local schools. Our loss is their gain. Emily is leaving to 

focus on her studies. Emily has done so much for the school and taken on more and more. She needs to 

focus on her course and that isn’t easy with the pressures of the huge scope of her role here. I know how 

much they both mean to our community and we will be sad to lose them.  

We are looking at the structure of our team and the roles in the office. There is a job advertised which will 

be based in the office and take on some of the elements of Sarah’s role. If you are interested and feel you 

or someone you know might have the right skills and experience, please have a look at the job advert on 

the link below:  

https://www.eteach.com/job/family-and-community-administrator-1434651   
It has been Arts Week this week and creativity has been oozing out of every classroom. As I write, I am 

looking forward to the art galleries this afternoon. The children were all busy finishing their art when I went 

for a walk around. It has been so good for children who might find the more academic subjects challenging.  

I spoke in Assembly this morning about the gate and ensuring that children are in school and ready to start 

on time. From September, all meals will be ordered on the Arbor app by parents. The gate will close at 

8.45. 8.45 is the start of the school day and there are a lot of children missing several hours of learning 

each term. The first 15 – 20 minutes of the day are often the time when children practise key skills or 

revisit something that that have found challenging from the previous day.  

Year 6 were lucky enough to have 

an ice-cream van come today and 

give them all an ice-cream – with a 

flake. This was kindly donated by 

Vision for Education.   

Have a great weekend everyone 

Mr Hawkins 

https://www.eteach.com/job/family-and-community-administrator-1434651






https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=pad4YyEPgkSu4Il-t94zH_QGJrascCJEqzyApYL9cB1UMElFVVM4UUUxQVlXUFVNSTZEUkIxRkROQi4u




 

13 July 

and 

20 July 

Come and enjoy a swim at Easton pool for only £1 per person!   

• Tickets available from the 

Monday before each swim. 

• Children under 8 must have an 

adult in the water with them 

• One adult can bring 2 children 

under 8 










